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May 31, 2019 
  

 
  

We are sad to note the passing of Ed Palmer, our long 
time recycling and refuse contracting partner since 
2006.  He died suddenly last week on the job at the age 
of 57.   Several residents have indicated an interest in 
donating to the Ed Palmer family to help support them 
as they grieve their loss.  We will undertake a collection 
for Ed's surviving widow, Susan and the family. 
 

If you are interested in participating, checks should be 
payable to: Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 
and sent to our Treasurer, Roberta Peet, at 57 Surfside 
Avenue, Charlestown RI 02813.  Please designate as 
"Palmer Family Donation".  Donations will be accepted 
until June 11th. 
 
For those who may want to send condolences, the 
mailing address is:   
 
Mrs. Ed Palmer 
878 Kings Factory Road  
Wood River Junction, RI  02894 
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Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire 

District, West Beach Road at Central Street, Charlestown, RI 02813 
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